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Welcome back everyone to Term 4, 2018!  

The term ahead, at this stage is relatively settled, with a few exciting and engaging 
challenges organised! The classroom is in the full swing of learning, we are learning 
about the early inland explorers, healthy lifestyles and busy sewing Christmas crea-
tions.  

We have also welcomed Abbey Anderson into our classroom to complete a place-
ment as part of her journey to becoming a teacher. She will be here for the first 
four weeks of this term.  
 
David and Reyen have shown us their photos of their visit to Stewart House, by all 
accounts they had a fabulous time.  
 
Last week the students and I walked to the Council Chambers to partake in a Flood 
Safety Workshop. This was a very engaging and informative session on the dangers 
of flooding. Thank you to the WMAwater and Federation Shire for including us in 
this workshop. 

 

 

Remembrance Day falls on a Sunday this year. I encourage all students 
to assemble at McKnight Park at 10:30am on the 11th November in 
full school uniform, to take part in this annual commemoration of the 
fallen. Bring along a single flower to lay on the cenotaph.   
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DATES FOR THIS TERM: 

Remembrance Day: Sunday 11th November at McKnight Park 

MusicaViva Performance : ‘Taikoz’ at  Berrigan PS on Wednesday 14th November 
10:00am 

Finley District PSSA Round Robin: at Coreen Recreation Reserve Friday 16th November  

BiJOU Robotics Challenges: Monday 19th November 9:00—11:30am for Yr3/4 students 
at UPS 

Narrabeen Excursion: Monday 19th—Friday 23rd November 

 

 

   

 

                 1868 –2018 

                     Urana Public School is 150 this year!! 

Save the date: On Saturday 8th December we are      

planning to celebrate150 years of public education in 

Urana with an afternoon tea, the cutting of the birth-

day cake and the opening of the time capsule, buried 

25 years ago.  

 

 

 

For the joy of knowing 

Principals: Zillah Gleeson/Dorothy Dore 


